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Notice of Motion

WHEREAS City Council, at its meeting of March 4, 5, 6, 7 and 8, 2002, directed the
Commissioner of Urban Development Services to accept no new street vending
applications after February 25, 2002 in Wards 20, 27 and 28 and that this moratorium
continue until a new harmonized Vending By-law has been adopted for the City of
Toronto; and

WHEREAS pending the introduction of a new harmonized Vending By-law, it would be
appropriate to create certain exceptions to the moratorium, provided that this shall not
result in an increase in the number of vendors in these Wards; and

WHEREAS the exceptions shall only apply on a going forward basis to permits which
become available after the date of Council's approval of this motion.

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT appropriate staff report to Licensing
and Standards Committee on modifications to the moratorium in Wards 20, 27 and 28 so
as to allow for the receipt of applications for the re-issuance of vending permits that are
returned or not renewed by existing vendors in those Wards without a change or increase
in the number of vending locations in those Wards.



